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I have postponed responding to your letter of resignation for 
this long period of time both to await the action of the Board 
and because I regret so deeply the necessity of this corres­
pondence.

The Board of Directors of the League of Women Voters of the 
United States accepted your resignation with regret at its 
meetings during the week of May 24. It seemed to us particu­
larly sad to have you leave the national Board of the League 
and the Trustees of the Education Fund at this time when so 
much of the hard work and persistent attention to human beings 
which you have expended is really beginning to produce results. 
Of course we have a very long way to go yet, but I think we 
all feel that your contribution to the progress we have made 
has been of great importance.
As you have no doubt heard, I will be in Nevada next week, Wed­
nesday through mid-Friday morning, meeting with the state Board 
and the Boards and the members of both the Las Vegas Valley and 
Reno-Sparks-Carson Leagues. I'm not sure what my schedule is, 
but I will call you sometime while I am there. I do want to 
talk with you about what's going on in welfare.
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The Board joins me in sending best wishes.

Sincerely,
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President
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